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4/05  Safer Neighbourhood Policing Boundaries 
 
The Cabinet Member considered a report from the Community Regeneration 
Commission on Safer Neighbourhood Policing Boundaries. 
 
The Commission recommended that the Cabinet Member support the 
proposed boundaries on the basis that: 
 

a) the proposed boundaries are not irreversible and that the Police are 
amenable to future boundary revisions 

• in light of experience and stakeholder views, and 
• with particular account being given to any future representations 

from the Council, 
b) the restructuring has the purpose of reducing crime and improving the 

community’s perception of safety on the streets, and  
c) the Commission is provided with periodic updates, including the 

possible impacts on the policing of Derby consequential on the 
proposed merges of police forces 

 
Decision 
 
Resolved:  
 

1. to adopt the recommendations of the Community Regeneration 
Commission as the Derby City Council response to the Derbyshire 
Police proposals  

 
2. to provide the Commission  with regular updates on how the 

boundaries are working. 
 


